
Dear brothers and sisters, 

In March was filled with the inner workings of the 

church. We were glad to see Walter and Chris in Lviv. 

They had opportunity preach to us. And to inspire our 

small spiritual family here in Lviv. 

In March, we continued to hold regular church 
meetings. We finished study Gospel of John and start 
book of Acts. Several times this month we had visited a 
boarding school for boys (older teenagers) in order to 
make good relations with the administration of the 
boarding school and with the children and for further 
evangelize. 
 

 

 

 

 

In April, we had guest missionaries, a family couple 

from America came to visit us. With whom we 

organized daily English through the Bible. We gave 

an announcement to the local newspaper and 

social networks. For all the time we had regularly 

visited about 20 people from outside the church. 

We hope to continue to contact and evangelize 

these  people   by inviting them to the church. 

Especially after the missionaries leave. 

We continue to search all possible for 

evangelism to spread the word of God. 

 

I and my family, we are very grateful for 

your prayers and support that you 

provide for the work of God that we do. 

God bless you abundantly! 

Your coworker in Christ, 

Stas.    

 



 


